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I am writing to request that you reject House Bill 2027. It appears to be
an underhanded effort to by Rep Gene Whisnant to protect the interests of
a few landowners who live near the river at the expense of the general
public's access to public trails on both sides of the Deschutes River south
of Bend.

I'm particularly annoyed that the legislature has allowed this bill to
proceed this far in the first place. As I understand it, this version of the bill
has nothing do to with the original HB2027 and has been proceeding with
minimal input from the general public outside of the sponsoring group who
have political ties to Mr Whisnant. 

Sincerely, 
Allen Light
605 NW Sonora Dr
Bend, OR 97703
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